
Cell Phone Policy
You must turn your cell phone off when entering the building. It is to be off and in

your locker for the entire day. A reminder that the new district policy requires that any
phone found on a student will be held in the main office until a parent/guardian is

able to pick it up. Phones can be turned on when you leave the building for the day.  

Library News
Hello from the Library!

First, students, please make sure your Chromebook is in its case. If you lost your case,
please ask your teacher if you can come to the library for a replacement. You get one

free replacement during your time at the middle school.  
Second, CHARGE your Chromebooks nightly and bring your charger to school. The

library does NOT give out loaners for uncharged Chromebooks. Remember these are
school property and must be treated with care and respect. No stickers please!

Girls Soccer
For all girls interested in trying out for the girls soccer team. Tryouts will take place
starting Monday September 9th continuing through Wednesday September 11th

from 3-4:30 after school. If you have any questions please see Coach Fabiano directly.

Esport Rocket League
Attention students interested in playing in a competitive Esports Rocket League:
If you completed the interest form survey and are available to play Rocket League
Tuesdays and Wednesdays, please check your email and join the Esports Google

Classroom if you have not already.
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Upcoming events: 
September 17th - Picture Day
September 18th - Back to School Night
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